
USD 434 Board Members: 
 
I would like to ask that the Board consider allowing the Santa Fe Trail High School Dance Team 
to add an additional door to door type of fundraiser this school year.  The dance team would 
like to sell chocolate bars for $1 each for approximately 2 weeks.  They will receive a 40% profit 
on this potential fundraiser.  They do plan on doing other fund raisers this spring that will not 
require door-to-door sales.   
 
With the team having 3 coaches during the year, finances were not exactly a point of emphasis 
until recently.  Unfortunately, the expenditures far outweighed the revenue from fundraisers.  
As you know, the financial obligation falls solely on the dance team parents and members.  
Theresa Foster, the current dance team coach has been doing a wonderful job of 
communicating with the me, parents, and team members on all topics, as well as coordinating 
the many activities that are required of this position.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Keith Johnson, AD 


